
• The SCRG has negotiated with the Ridge Route Preservation Association to allow fifteen 

cars – roughly two from each active club -- to take the 20 mile tour down from Gorman 

and back on that locked highway. The planned date will be May 3rd at 9:00 AM, and 

those registered with Bob Moore, should be ready at the Carl’s Jr. 49669 Gorman Post 

RD, Gorman.  14 of whom in Model A’s and one in a modern able to return to Gorman 

for the tow vehicle in case of a breakdown. There is both a Motel 6 51541 Ralphs Ranch 

Rd, and a Holiday Inn Express 612 Wainright Ct, in Lebec for those wanting to spend 

Friday night, just 3 miles north of the I-5’s Gorman School Road Exit you’ll take to get to 

the Carl’s Jr.  San Diego Chapter’s Zachary Svelling is organizing another 15 car tour for 

Sunday, May 4th without limits for his chapter and there should be room for others 

unable to make the Saturday tour date.  In both cases, contact Bob Moore 

bobmoore1@aol.com. 
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